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   MEDIA ADVISORY    
       

PSC Staff To Hold Technical Conference and Receive Public Input in Savannah on Georgia 
Power - Savannah Electric Merger 

       
Atlanta, April 25, 2006 — The public is invited to comment at the Georgia Public Service Commission 
(Commission) technical conference on May 3, 2006 in Savannah, Georgia beginning at 1 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 3, 2006 on the proposed merger of Savannah Electric and Power Company and 
Georgia Power Company. The conference  will be held at the Chatham County Commission Building 
at 124 Bull Street, Commission chambers, 2nd floor. 
 
The Commission staff will hear from public witnesses at any time. However to accommodate the 
public, public witnesses willl be heard specifically beginning at 6 p.m. until 7 p.m. 
 
The Commission will also receive written comments which can be mailed to: 
Executive Secretary 
Georgia Public Service Commission 
244 Washington St.  
Atlanta, Georgia 30334 
 
In addition, comments can be faxed to 404-656-2341 or e-mailed to: gapsc@psc.state.ga.us. 
 
The audio of the conference will be available on the internet through this link:  
http://www.psc.state.ga.us/exsec/audiocal.asp 
 
The Commission is scheduled to issue its decision in this case at its Regular Administrative Session at 
10 a.m. on June 20, 2006. 
 
More information on this case can be found by logging onto the Commission website, 
http://www.psc.state.ga.us, and then entering Docket Number 22202 in the Docket Search window. 
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